Broadband Update January 11
Despite a few minor delays due to adverse weather conditions, our town fiber network construction is going well. The fiber backbone down all the roads should be completed in all sections of town by early spring. The core network equipment and connections at our hut are in place, have been tested, and are ready to go live. Home installations will begin in January and will roll out over the next several months after that. 
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